
 

 
 
 

         
 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

DISCOLOURATION IN FALES RIVER SUBDIVISION AREA 
 

KINGS COUNTY, NS: The Municipality of the County of Kings wishes to advise customers of the 
Greenwood Water Utility living in the Fales River Subdivision in Greenwood, particularly those on 
Dalmation Drive, that they may experience temporary water discolouration resulting from unexpected valve 
maintenance on water lines in the area. Impacted customers should flush their own lines by allowing the 
water to run until the colour clears. 

Customers located outside of the specific area referenced should not experience an interruption in their 
service but may experience temporary water discolouration. In the event of discolouration, customers are 
advised to flush their own lines by allowing water to run until the colour clears.  

The Municipality of the County of Kings apologizes for any inconvenience this may cause and thanks the 
public for their understanding. 
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CONTACT 
 
Aaron Dondale 
Manager of Public Works  
Tel:  902-678-1807 
Toll Free: 1-888-337-2999  
adondale@countyofkings.ca 
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